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Dear  
  
Thank you for your request for information which the Greater London Authority (GLA) received 
on 3 July 2018.  Your request has been dealt with under the Freedom of Information Act 2000.  
 
Our response to your request is as follows;  
 
1. How many suppliers in total did you procure goods and services from in:  

 

• 2015: 2,011 suppliers 

• 2016: 1,862 suppliers           

• 2017: 1,725 suppliers 
 
2. Do you plan to increase or decrease the number of suppliers you work with in the next 12 

months? Increase/decrease/the same  
 
We plan to decrease however this will be dependent on demand and market conditions. 
 
3. How much have you saved through your procurement department in the last 12 months? 

Please provide figures as requested but please note if you don't record figures in this way 
then please provide the results as you record them.  

 
£150,000 
 
4. How much did was spent via your procurement department in the last 12 months? Please 

provide figures as requested but please note if you don't record figures in this way then 
please provide the results as you record them.  

 
£897,223,361 
 
5. How much was spent on your top five suppliers in the last 12 months? Please provide a 

figure  
 



 
 

 

The following payments are all affordable housing grant to housing associations to deliver 
genuinely affordable homes. If this falls out of scope of the information you are seeking then 
please let us know.  
 

• LONDON AND QUADRANT HOUSING TRUST - £378,169,750 

• NOTTING HILL HOUSING TRUST - 99,468,330 

• A2 DOMINION LONDON LTD - £72,112,948 

• HYDE HOUSING ASSOCIATION LIMITED - £54,278,838 

• NETWORK HOMES LIMITED - £40,155,989 
 
6. Was Carillion a supplier you worked with? Yes/No  
 
No. 
 
If you have any further questions relating to this matter, please contact me, quoting the 
reference MGLA030718-6571. 
 
Yours sincerely  
 
 
 
Paul Robinson 
Information Governance Officer 
 
If you are unhappy with the way the GLA has handled your request, you may complain using the 
GLA’s FOI complaints and internal review procedure, available at: 
https://www.london.gov.uk/about-us/governance-and-spending/sharing-our-
information/freedom-information  
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